

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A P.O. Box 75115 Washington DC 20013



October 19, 2009

Lavonne Taliaferro-Bunch, Principal Miner Elementary School 601 15th St. NE Washington DC 20002

Dear Ms. Taliaferro-Bunch,

For over six years Miner Elementary School has provided a meeting place for Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A. We want to express our sincere appreciation for the time and effort you have put in to helping us hold these public meetings, which are crucial to the functioning of our city.

On behalf of the Commission,

oseph Fengler

Jöseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A